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Heller’s Good Samaritan Bill Heads to President’s Desk 

(Washington, DC) – United States Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) released the following statement after the Good Samaritan Search and Recovery Act, legislation speeding access to public lands so accredited volunteer search groups can conduct searches for missing persons, recently passed the Senate: 

“I am pleased the Good Samaritan Search and Recovery Act recently passed the Senate. I find this important piece of legislation essential to families that may be searching for a loved one on public lands. Many search and rescue volunteer teams have the capabilities to help those in need and should not face any restrictive, bureaucratic red-tape preventing them from completing the task at hand. I look forward to seeing this bill signed into law by the President,” said Senator Dean Heller.    

Background: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Good Samaritan Search and Recovery Act requires that a decision on issuing a permit for accessing public lands be provided to groups within 48 hours of application and that groups are not responsible for obtaining an insurance policy given they waive federal government liability.
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